
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
~ ~

Star of the Week Awards  

 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@st-osmunds.co.uk ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 2.6 - 08th December 2023 
 

We have been really missing the celebration 
assembly recently although the nativities and 
workshops on recent Fridays have been superb! 
Celebration Assembly will be on Friday next week, 
but at the changed time of 9am to make sure we can 
fit one in! 

 

Nativities 
The nativities took place this week with two Reception 
performances of ‘Christmas Counts’ and two Year 1 and 
2 performances of ‘A Tale of Two Birthdays’.   The 
children delivered the main message of Christmas with 
superb acting, energy, enjoyment and we could hear 
every word!  We hope your families enjoyed the shows!  
Well done and massive thanks to all the staff for putting 
together a great set of performances. 

Christmas Jumpers  
Our staff and children are welcome to wear their 
Christmas jumper and non-uniform (or festive clothes) 
to school on Wednesday 13 December.  We ask for a £1 
donation to Save the Children which can be handed to 
class teachers during registration.   
 

Key Stage 2 Carol Service 
All of our Key Stage 2 children are expected to attend 
the carol service at St Osmund’s Church on Tuesday 12 
December 2023 at 6pm.  Please ensure they arrive at 
the church by 5.45pm, in full school uniform.  The 
children have been practising and have come with some 
super ideas to share with you about the Christmas story. 

Just some important reminders about the upcoming, 
action-packed Christmas Fayre organised by our 
incomparable PSA. 
 
The event starts at 3:15pm and the event is cash only, 
please bring coins - not notes - if possible, as change will 
be at a premium!  Most games will cost 50p.  There will 
be refreshements such as cake & hot chocolate 
available, also at 50p; mulled wine £1. 
 
Raffle tickets continue to be available for purchase on 
School Gateway but the deadline for purchases is 
Wednesday.  Please note, credit cards may not be used 
in the app to purchase raffle tickets – debit cards only.  
Tickets will also be available to purchase at the fayre. 
At the fayre, we will be announcing the bake-off 
competition winners and the raffle will be drawn at 
4pm.  Please stay around and enjoy the event, there will 
be carols and music to keep us all thoroughly 

entertained 😊 

School Gateway 
Thank you to all who are using the School Gateway app.  
We do encourage our parents to download the app 
because this means the school isn’t charged for any text 
messages we send.  If you are having problems 
downloading the app, or with School Gateway in 
general, please speak to the school office. 
 

YR, 1 & 2 Non-uniform and Cakes 
We are inviting our reception and Key Stage 1 children 
to wear non-uniform on Friday 15 December 2023 in 
exchange for donating cakes to be sold on the cake stall 
at the PSA Christmas Fayre. 

Did you know that clothes can take up to 40 years to 
decompose and shoes up to 1000 years to break down, 
but 95% of these can be recycled!  You will know that 
we have a clothing bank in our car park which anyone 
can use to donate old or unwanted clothing and shoes.   
The textiles we collect are either sent to Eastern Europe 
or Africa to be used again or converted into insulation 
materials and industrial cleaning wipes. 
We receive 40p per kilo back from the recycling 
company to support our school too.   
With that in mind, I wanted to share some amazing 
news with you – we recently received a huge donation 
of clothing and textiles (a lorry-load full) which has 
raised hundreds of pounds in one go for school.  This 
donation has been made by The Hair Extension Cave, 
Salisbury and they have increased the funding to make a 
huge total of £1000!  This money will be used by us to 
support families in our community in the most urgent 
need. 
Thank you so much to The Hair Extension Cave for this 
generosity which benefits not only us as a school, but 
communities in Eastern Europe and Africa. 
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12.12.23 ~ KS2 Carol Service ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 6pm 
13.12.23 ~ Christmas Jumper day and Christmas Lunch 
15.12.23 ~ Rec and KS1 non-uniform day – Please bring in cakes 
15.12.23 ~ PSA Christmas Fayre ~ 3pm – 4:30pm 
20.12.23 ~ Last day of Term 2 ~ 1:30pm 
04.01.24 ~ First day of Term 3 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

This weekend we light the second candle on our 

Advent wreath, the candle of Faith. 

 

Let us reflect on the journey that Joseph and Mary 

made to Bethlehem. The candle of Faith calls us to 

prepare the way of the Lord. 

 

Christmas is coming, the Church is glad to sing, and 

let the Advent candles brightly burn in a ring. 
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Poppies 
We can confirm that your generosity 
helped us raise an amazing £264.41 
for the Poppy appeal. Thank you.                                

 

Judo 
Moonrakers Judo Club are running a beginner’s course for only 
£10 starting on Saturday 06 January 2024 from 9am to 
10.30am at Godolphin Sports Hall. Training is also held on 
Wednesday evenings from 6.30pm – 8.00pm for age 7 and up. 
Judo is a great not just for fitness but for building confidence, 
strength and coordination. 
For more information please contact 
peter@moonrakersjc.co.uk 

 

Sporting Values Award 

We have recently received some wonderful news about 
the sports festivals we have been attending so far this 

year. At each of the sports festivals we attend, the 
organisers and staff from the other visiting schools have 

to nominate a pupil for a sporting value award. Our 
children have received many certificates this year for 
showing the values of passion, determination, self-

belief, teamwork, respect and honesty. This has meant 
that we have won an award for the most sporting value 
nominations last term. Well done to all the children who 

have attended sports festivals so far this term. 
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